Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8LX

Tel: 01902 558544

PRIMARA AND NURSERN SCHOOL

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema OBE

Part of Perry Hall Mulit-Academy Trust Company Number: 08566185

27th January 2020

Dear Parents,

On **Friday 31**st **January 2019**, we will be holding an own clothes day in support of the **West Mercia Cuboree 2020.** We would be grateful if children could bring a voluntary donation of 50p. This is completely voluntary and children can still wear their own clothes if you do not wish to contribute. Funds raised will go to aiding the Cubs and leaders towards their fundraising total in order help parents to send their children on the trip.

The Cuboree 2020 is an international trip to Gibraltar for 30 Cubs from the West Mercia County and, after an extensive application process, Mr Smith, who is the Deputy Headteacher at Berrybrook Primary School (in Perry Hall MAT), has been selected as a leader to attend the trip; looking after the Cubs and facilitating activities. Mr Smith has been volunteering as a Cub Scout leader for over 17 years and he and his team plan and run weekly meetings, organise camps and arrange days out.

During the trip, the Cuboree leadership team will give the children a once in a lifetime opportunity to explore and experience life in a British Overseas Territory: meeting a local Sea Scouts group, dolphin watching, meeting the apes and climbing Gibraltar Rock.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr T Hinkley Headteacher